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Senator Pierce and Representative Gere, and honorable members of the Joint Select Committee
on Housing:

My name is Madison Lavin and [ am submitting my testimony in favor of LD 2. I am a resident
of Howland, but currently live in Orono as I pursue my Bachelor’s degree in Social Work at the
University of Maine. Per my internship at the Department of Health and Human Services, |
frequently interact with individuals who are members of the homeless community. Besides
homelessness, many of these individuals also face other challenges, such as substance abuse and
various mental health disorders. These issues largely impact people all across the state of Maine.
I believe that providing safe housing will allow these individuals to achieve a healthier, more
stable lifestyle that will be beneficial to both them, as well as the community around them. This
will serve as an opportunity to regain control over their lives and begin making changes for the
better. The passing of this bill will create a safer environment for current residents and future
generations to come. With this being said, I urge you all to vote “Yes” on LD 2. Thank you for
your consideration.

Respectfully submitted,
Madison Lavin

School of Social Work
University of Maine
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